From: Bruce White

Sent: Tuesday, 30 August 2016 11:05 PM
To: GPSC6 GPSC6
Subject: Re: Inquiry into Crown land - Transcript and questions on notice - 15 August 2016

for the Beekeeping industry

Categories: Answer to QoN

Hi Samuel,

The beekeeping industry reply to the question that | took on notice
Cheers

Bruce White OAM

Question

The Hon. Mick Veitch: With regard to the auctions that were conduced in the Southern forests, there was
a review of that auction process. Was your association involved in that review.

Mr White: | would have to take that on notice. | am not totally sure. | know there was a review and from
what | understand, they decided not to go ahead with that. | may be wrong. | need to take that on notice.
Industry reply

To the best of my knowledge NSWAA were not involved in any review

Neil Bingley

State President

New South Wales Apiarist Association (NSWAA)





